THOR BEAVER COLONY NEWSLETTER

October/November 2013

BEAVERS HAVE ACHIEVED THE FOLLOWING BADGES / AWARDS

Lucus Murphy Piers Roberts:-

Healthy Eating activity badge

Christopher Burdon:-

Musician badge stage 1 and Hobbies activity badge

Charles Hartwell:-

Hobbies activity badge and his Chief Scout Bronze award

Well Done



Since the last newsletter, the Beavers have made Origami windmills, you will be able to see them on the wall in the Scout hut shortly.

After half term we held a joint Halloween party with Ismay Beavers. The Beavers and leaders came in fancy dress and the Beavers came with carved pumpkins as well for the Pumpkin competition, these were very hard to judge. We had a variety of activities:- Doughnuts on a string, Duck apple, decorated Halloween biscuits, find the sweets in the jelly and chocolate mouse and they coloured in Halloween pictures. See photos below.

The Beavers have made their own Remembrance poppies. We have talked about why we have Remembrance parades and services.

We attended the Remembrance service at St Bartholomew's Church along with Ismay Colony and our Cubs and Scouts.

We have said goodbye to Daniel Perry and Aidan Wolstencroft as they move up to Cubs.

This term we have welcomed Max Heaps, Dylan Hughes and Alfie King to our colony.

This week the Beavers will be making, a calendar.

Jayne Oliver B.S.L. Rusty

















